■要点のまとめ■

1	(a)	Jim is taller than Ken.	(ジムは健より背が高いです。)			
	(p)	Jim is the tallest in his class.	(ジムは彼のクラスの中で最も背が高いです。)			
		▶比較級・最上級を使った比較:				
		① 比較級による比較:〈比較級+ than 〉で	∵∵よりも~」。			
② 最上級による比較:〈the+最上級+of[in]〉で「…の中で最も[いちばん]~」。			n]〉で「…の中で最も[いちばん]~」。			
		(ア) of + 複数を表す語句(all、the three な				
		(イ) in + 範囲を表す語句(the class、my far	mily、Japan など)			
		③ 比較級・最上級の作り方: ふつうは原級の	D語尾に er、est をつける。〔例〕tall — taller — tallest			
		(\mathcal{P}) 語尾が \mathbf{e} で終わる語: \mathbf{r} 、 $\mathbf{s}\mathbf{t}$ だけをつけ	る。			
		(イ) 〈子音字+ \mathbf{y} 〉で終わる語: \mathbf{y} を \mathbf{i} にかえ	て er、est をつける。			
		(ウ) 〈短母音+子音字〉で終わる語: 子音字	を重ねて er、est をつける。〔例〕hot — hot ter — hot test			
		エ)不規則に変化する語 〔例〕good[well] — better — best			

- **②** (a) This movie is **more interesting than** that one. (この映画はあの映画よりもおもしろいです。)
 - (b) This movie is **the most interesting** *of* the three. (この映画は3本の中で最もおもしろいです。) **▶ more、most** を使った比較:
 - ◎ 比較的つづりの長い形容詞・副詞や、語尾が **-ly** で終わる副詞(early 以外)の比較級、最上級は、ふつう **more**、**most** をつけて作る。

〔例〕 popular — more popular — most popular / slowly — more slowly — most slowly

Jim is as tall as Ken.

(ジムは健と同じくらいの背の高さです。)

▶原級を使った比較:

- ① 〈**as**+原級+**as** ...〉で「…と同じ(くらい)~」。 ② 〈**not as**+原級+**as** ...〉で「…ほど~でない」。
- **4** I like spring **the best** of all seasons. (私はすべての季節の中で春がいちばん好きです。)

▶ better、best を使った比較

- ① like ~ better than ... で「…より~が好きだ」。
- ② like ~ the best で「~がいちばん好きだ」。

1 〈出	比較級、最上級の作り	方〉 次の語の比較級と最上級を書きなさい。(5)は2語になります。						
(1) 1	ong	(2) easy						
(3) k	oig	(4) good						
(5) c	difficult							
2 〈比較級〉 次の文のに、()内の語を適する形になおして書きなさい。								
(1) I	Ken is	than Jim. (old)						
(2)	Γhis lake is	than that one. (large)						
(3)	My mother gets up _	than my father. (early)						

(1) この橋はあの橋よりも長いです。	
This bridge is	that one
(2) メアリーはケイトよりも速く泳げます。	
Mary can swim	Kate
(3) この花はあの花よりも美しいです。	
This flower is	that one.
↓ 〈最上級〉 次の文の に、()内の語を適する形になおして書きなさい。	。ただし、 2語になるものもあ
ります。また、できた英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いなさい。	
(1) Jim is the boy in our class. (tall)	
ジムは()。
(2) Tokyo is the city in Japan. (big)	
東京は()。
(3) This book was the of the three. (difficult)	
この本は()。
(4) My mother is the in my family. (busy)	, -
)。
私の母は(in と of の使い分け〉 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを	
(in と of の使い分け) 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five.	
(1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here.	
(in と of の使い分け) 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five.	書きなさい。
(in と of の使い分け) 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class?	書きなさい。
(in と of の使い分け) 次の文の に、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (原級による比較) 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな	書きなさい。
(in と of の使い分け) 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (原級による比較) 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな (1) January is as cold as February. 1月は(書きなさい。 さい。)。
(in と of の使い分け) 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (原級による比較) 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな (1) January is as cold as February. (2) Soccer is as popular as baseball. サッカーは(·書きなさい。 さい。)。)。
(in と of の使い分け〉 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (5) 〈原級による比較〉 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな (1) January is as cold as February. (2) Soccer is as popular as baseball. (3) Japan is not as large as Australia. (4) I can't cook as well as my mother. Aは(書きなさい。 さい。)。)。
(in と of の使い分け) 次の文のに、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (5) 〈原級による比較〉 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな (1) January is as cold as February. (2) Soccer is as popular as baseball. (3) Japan is not as large as Australia. 日本は((4) I can't cook as well as my mother. (5) 〈better、best を使った比較〉 次の日本文を英文になおすとき、に記	書きなさい。 さい。)。)。
(in と of の使い分け〉 次の文の に、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (4) 「原級による比較〉 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな (1) 「January is as cold as February. 1月は((2) 「Soccer is as popular as baseball. サッカーは((3) 「Japan is not as large as Australia. 日本は((4) 「I can't cook as well as my mother. 私は((5) 「人体では、 ないでは、 ない	·書きなさい。 さい。)。)。)。 。 。 。 。 。 。 。
(1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (5) 〈原級による比較〉 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな (1) January is as cold as February. 1月は((2) Soccer is as popular as baseball. サッカーは((3) Japan is not as large as Australia. 日本は((4) I can't cook as well as my mother. 私は((5) 〈better、best を使った比較〉 次の日本文を英文になおすとき、に近 (1) ジムは赤よりも緑が好きです。 Jim	·書きなさい。 さい。)。)。)。 。 。 。 。 。 。 。
(in と of の使い分け〉 次の文の に、of か in のいずれか適するほうを (1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (1) January is as cold as February. 1 月は((2) Soccer is as popular as baseball. サッカーは((3) Japan is not as large as Australia. 日本は((4) I can't cook as well as my mother. 私は((5) Who is the tallest	·書きなさい。 さい。)。)。)。
(1) This river is the longest	·書きなさい。 さい。)。)。)。
(1) This river is the longest the country. (2) You're the youngest all the girls here. (3) This bag is the prettiest the five. (4) Who is the tallest your class? (5) 〈原級による比較〉 次の英文を日本文になおすとき、()の部分を補いな (1) January is as cold as February.	きい。

<u> </u>	STEP 問題	<u> </u>
1	次の文の()内から適するものを選び、記号で答えなさい。	
(1)	Your bag is (ア new イ newer ウ newest) than mine.)
(2)	Naha is the (ア big イ bigger ウ biggest) city in Okinawa.)
(3)	A: Mom, I want to watch this game now.)
	$B: \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \$	
2	次の日本文に合う英文になるように、に適する語を書きなさい。	
(1)	健は5人の中でいちばん速く走ります。	
	Ken runs the the five.	
(2)		
	This question isn't that one.	
(3)	ベスはメグよりも上手にテニスをします。	
	Beth plays tennis Meg.	
(4)	あなたは犬と猫のどちらが好きですか。	
	do you , dogs or cats?	
3	次の各組の文がほぼ同じ内容を表すように、 に適する語を書きなさい。	
	(Jim is vounger than Jane.	
(1)	Jane is than Jim.	
	Jane walks more slowly than Tom.	
(2)	Tom walks than Jane.	
	(Japan isn't as large as Australia.	
(3)	Japan is Australia.	
	(I like summer better than the other seasons.	
(4)	I summer of all seasons.	
	Jane is sixteen years old. Susan is sixteen years old. too.	
(5)	Jane is as Susan.	
_		
4	右の絵は、Tom の家族を表しています。これを見て、各問いに2語以上の英文で答えなさい。	
(1)	Is Tom's mother as tall as Tom's father?	
(2)	Is Tom taller than his father?	
		V (
(3)	Who is younger, Tom or Jane?	Y
(4)	Who is the eldest in the family?	\coprod
(4)		母 8歳)
語句		

□ slowly ゆっくりと

	-	STEP	UP 問題		•		
7	ľ	次の日本文	に合う英文になるように、()内の語を並べかえなさい。				
	(1)	今日は昨	日よりも暖かいです。				
		It (yesterday/today/warmer/is/than).					
		It					
	(2)	奈良は日					
		Nara (oldest / one / in / the / of / is / cities) Japan.				
		Nara		J	apan.		
2	2 Z	次の日本文	を英文になおしなさい。				
	(1)	私の姉は	母と背の高さが同じです。				
	(2)	私の兄は					
	Ms. Ken Ms. Ken Ms. Ken Ms. Ken	Brown: nji: Brown: nji: Brown: nji: Brown: nji:	を読んで、あとの各問いに答えなさい。 What did you think about today's English class? Well, it was a little difficult, but I enjoyed it. I see. ① Your story about summer life in Australia was the most interesting to make you talking about New Year's Day? Yes. In Australia, it comes in summer, *right? I was surprised. In Japan cold on that day. I was surprised to have New Year's Day in (A). Wow! In my next class I'll show you some pictures of people in Australia.	i <u>e.</u> , it's us	·		
	Ken		swimming in the sea on New Year's Day. Great! right? ~ですよね。				
	(1)	下線部①	を日本文になおしなさい。		,		
	(2)	(A) 12	適するものをア〜エから1つ選び、記号で答えなさい。)		
	7			[)		
			容と合わないものを、 ア 〜エから1つ選び、記号で答えなさい。				
			enjoyed today's English class.				
			ld on New Year's Day in Australia.				
	4		rown will show some pictures in the next class.				
	٦		e in Australia enjoy swimming in the sea on New Year's Day.	()		